December 19, 2008

Dear Madera High School Junior:

Would you like to get a “head start” in your college studies?

Would you like to be a part of a successful program? The Madera Center College Advantage Program will give you the opportunity to earn high school and college credit at the same time!

You can begin your college journey by taking courses at the Madera Center in both the Fall 2008 and Spring 2009 semester.  Classes will be held in the morning for one group of students, and in the afternoons for a second group. Based upon an assessment test score, you will be able to take an English or Math class on Mondays, Wednesday and Fridays, with a career elective class of Tuesdays and Thursday.  Examples of possible courses include: Computers/Information Systems, Criminal Justice, Speech, Psychology, Business Administration, Guidance Studies and Political Science.  College textbooks and transportation are provided at no cost to you by Madera Unified School District (for Madera High School students only).
In order to qualify for this 15% Special Part-Time student program, you will need to meet the following requirements:

1. 2.50 or better grade point average

2. Approval of the high school principal and high school counselor

3. Parent Approval
4. Completed application approved by the college counselor

You and your parents are invited to attend an orientation session to receive additional information and answers to your questions.  Madera Center counselors will be present to describe the course and process involved in the yearlong program.   Students from Madera High School that participated in MCCAP last year will answer questions and tell you about their experience.  The orientation schedule is listed below:


DATE:

Wednesday, January 21, 2009




Wednesday, January 28, 2009


TIME: 

7:00p.m. – 8:30 p.m.


LOCATION:
Madera Center Lecture Hall, Room AV -114

A general session will begin the program, followed by small group discussions. Sessions will be conducted in both English and Spanish.  We look forward to meeting with you and your parents.

(inset Field Trip information and include parent/teacher sig forms)
Sincerely,

Monica Cuevas





Maria Ensminger

       Dean of Student Services




Counselor - MCCAP Program
